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Dear Authors and Readers,

	Thank you for visiting The University of Memphis Law Review website.  We strive to publish volumes of legal scholarship of the highest quality.  Our goal is to provide authors with a professional editing process and readers with useful and insightful legal scholarship.  We are proud to call the Cecil C. Humphreys School of Law our home, and we view our work as a reflection of the school’s caliber and the rigor of its curriculum.  Because of that, we want every author and reader to see the highly individualized commitment that we bring to the editing process.

	Our published authors include scholars, judges, and practicing attorneys from all over the world who write on novel legal topics.  We do not limit publication opportunities to questions applicable only to specific jurisdictions.  Rather, we look to publish the best articles and essays we receive.  Additionally, we look forward to hosting our annual symposium “Competition in the 21st Century: Can Existing Antitrust Laws Govern a 21st Centurty Digital Economy” on March 4, 2021.  Contributions from this symposium will be published in Book 4.  Please visit the symposium webpage for more information on this exciting event.  

	Volume 52’s Editorial Board hopes to build upon The University of Memphis Law Review’s reputation for developing collegial relationships with authors and producing excellent issues of the journal.  From the moment an author accepts our offer of publication, our staff strives to communicate effectively.  Throughout the editing process, our source-checking and citation-formatting staff will find and correct citations, allowing our Articles Editors to focus exclusively on the content and structure of a manuscript.  In this way, our authors receive integrated and effective feedback—rather than sporadic communication—from a member of our team who knows the structure, theme, and thesis of the argument by heart.

	We welcome direct submissions of article and essay manuscripts.  If you would like us to consider your work for publication, please email a résumé, cover letter, and Microsoft Word-compatible manuscript file to our Senior Articles Editor, Marshall McComas, at mcmccmas@memphis.edu.  If you would like to subscribe to The University of Memphis Law Review, please contact our Business and Media Editor, Will Gebo, at wtgebo@memphis.edu.  If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at kjcksn36@memphis.edu.  Until then, we thank you again for visiting our website, and we look forward to working with you.

						Sincerely,

						Katelyn E. Jackson, Editor-in-Chief
						Volume 52 The University of Memphis Law Review
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